| hope you have all had a lovely summer and are raring to go tomorrow! I'm so excited about meeting you all. Mrs Miller and |
have a nice couple of settling in days planned so please do not be worried about returning to school ©

Please remember to bring in your pencil cases and PE kits. Mr Brown will be doing PE with you on Thursday afternoons (although
I’m not sure if this starts tomorrow or next week so bring them tomorrow just in case).

Mrs Miller will meet you at the front tomorrow and | will wait in class to show you where you are sitting and show you where to put
everything.

On a practical note, homework will start next week and you will each have a homework book with activities in to complete. There
will be a little note in your book to explain how homework will work. | will endeavour to get homework out on a Thursday ready for
you to bring in completed on the following Tuesday. Spelling tests and times table tests will be every Friday but not for the first
couple of weeks so please do not worry.

The most important thing is for you to feel happy and confident in school and that is our aim. There will be lots of opportunities for
you to talk to each other and to me about any worries or ask any questions you may have.

| hope you will thoroughly enjoy spending your time in Year 5; Mrs Miller and | are very excited about teaching you.

With best wishes,

Mrs Williams®©



